
Secretary Rallies Committee, Motorsport Ireland, 34 Dawson St, Dublin 2 

 
 
 

                  Rallies Committee 

         December 2016 
 

 

 

Dear All 

 

Can you please circulate this to all your contacts. 
 

“The Rallies Committee are holding a series of Safety 
Information Seminars for Marshals throughout the 
month of January 2017. All marshals are requested 
and encouraged to attend one of these seminars 
either in their own club area or any another area" 
 

 
 

 

 

Many thanks in advance, 

 

 
_____________________ 

Aiden Harper 

Secretary to the Rallies Committee  


